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End of Term 2 

To our community, 
 

I am writing at the end of Term 2 to give you some final pieces of information and communicate at the end of Term. 

Again, thank you for your support this term and for absorbing all of the government or academy updates. We hope you 

find the correspondence useful and supportive. The complexities of the pandemic and maintaining a stable education are 

challenging for students, staff and you as parents or carers. 

Please rest assured we will continue with our efforts to ensure everyone is safe and maximising their learning 

opportunities. 

I will be insisting that staff have allocated time to spend with their families and friends over the Christmas period. With 

this in mind, please see below a link for staff communications over the forthcoming holidays: 

https://www.corbybusinessacademy.org/_site/data/files/documents/2E2A580E16280A428A8C8F677298DF76.pdf?pid=6 

 

Also, please see below a reminder of the COVID communication and safety advice that adheres to notifications and self-

isolation: 

https://www.corbybusinessacademy.org/attachments/download.asp?file=2076&type=pdf 

 

I truly hope everyone has a restful and safe Christmas, we look forward to seeing students return in January 2021. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

From all of us at the Academy, Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 
 

 
 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr S. Underwood 

Associate Principal 
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